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New Course Announcement 
__________________________________________ 
 
The College of Graduate Studies announces a new course, GC515, Quality 
Measurement and Outcomes Analysis in Health Care. This course, coordinated by the 
Office of Health Policy and Clinical Outcomes, is designed to provide students with an 
understanding of issues in defining and measuring quality of care in a variety of 
health care settings and familiarize them with the skills needed to measure quality 
and analyze outcomes.  
 
GC515 will meet from 5:00PM - 7:30PM on Thursdays. For additional information or 
to register, please contact the College of Graduate Studies, Thomas Jefferson 
University, at 215-503-4400. 


